
2026 

 

INTENTION OF NOT RETURNING TO MOONEE PONDS WEST PRIMARY SCHOOL 
FOR THE 2026 SCHOOL YEAR 

To assist with forward planning for the 2026 school year, please complete the form below if 
it is NOT your intention to return in 2026. 

Date:_________________________ 

 

My child/ren ___________________________________________________ will NOT be 
returning to Moonee Ponds West Primary in 2026. 

To be able to support the transition to another educational setting can you please indicate 
the following: 

Name of school your child/ren will be transferrring to: 

______________________________________________________________ 

We would like the opportunity to have an exit appointment with the Principal, or provide 
feedback to the school: 

Yes/No       

If yes, please provide preferred method: in person / phone 

On behalf of MPW, I thank you for your contribution to our school and for being part of our 
community over the time of your child’s enrolment. We wish you all the best for your child’s 
educational journey. 

Sincerely 

 
Jarrod Sutton 
Principal  
 

To be returned as soon as possible to 
moonee.ponds.west.ps@education.vic.gov.au or to the General Office. 
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